
VSA NEWS

Calling all bakers! For our bingo night 
we are wondering if anyone would 
like to bake us some home made 
treats? This could be mince pies, cup 
cakes, brownies or cookies. We 
appreciate all donations, big or small.

Please could you return the 
Christmas crafts which were sent 
home last week by next Friday the 
25th November. You can purchase 
these at £1 each and all money raised 
with the craft items will be shared 
between the classes for extra 
Christmas treats. 


